From: Michelle Haggerty <michelle.k.haggerty@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 2:32 PM

To: boardofselectmen <boardofselectmen@wiltonct.org>
Subject: Support for Wilton Pride Proclamation

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you are sure.

Thank you to the BOS for all of the work you do and the time you take in considering the needs of all in our community.

| am including a letter of request by Wilton Pride and ask that you consider this proclamation amongst those you support.
The ‘Proclamation of Civility, Respect and Understanding' is a wonderful start to the efforts create a community of
support, inclusion, and mutual respect in a constructive way. This proclamation, as with others, is a way to reinforce
these values.

Best,
Michelle Haggerty

157 Huckleberry Hill Rd, Wilton, CT 06897
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